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To Whom it May Concern

It 1s with grave concern that Mr Dutton has announced a new agreement with the US and
UK on having nuclear submarines. What is most appalling is the little time given for the
Australian public to have representation on the matter. The public has been given till
November 26 2021 to submit opinions on the matter. The lack of public engagement and
transparency is of critical concern. Should this agreement go ahead, we have lost
sovereignty to act independently,it has the capacity to undermine global co-operation on
nuclear non-proliferation. Mr Dutton's action is an insult to democratic process.

Sincerely
Judith Morrison






